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January 31, 2009
Mr. Dan Denton

BTC Communications

14110 Perdido Key Drive
Pensacola, FL 32507

Dear Mr. Denton:

Please accept this letter as application for the position of Public Relations Manager at BTC Communications posted on Monster.com.  I believe that with my knowledge and experience with my most recent jobs, and my familiarity with communications and public relations, I am an excellent candidate for this position.

I have experience working in both non-profit and university settings as an office administrator and I have several years of experience with publicity and public relations within the community, college, and in my most recent job positions.  I was given the opportunity to learn in my settings how to work with media and public relations very effectively, and I was part of several teams responsible for the increase in awareness of events and organizations which lead to an increase in donations and profits.  I work very well with people and I have the ability to manage large groups.  I have experience with public speaking and I am very familiar with speaking in front of large audiences, on radio and television.  I am very organized, and I am very willing and able to learn new skills.  In addition, I work with most computer programs, such as all Microsoft programs and Corel and I am very on-line research proficient.  In addition, I have experience creating websites using on-line web hosting programs.   

I believe that with my administrative experiences and my extensive interpersonal communication and public relations skills, I will be an asset to your office.  If you have any questions for me, I can be reached at home at (904)916-0044, or e-mail at jennifer.smith@yahoo.com.  I will follow up to ensure you received my application.  Thank you for your time and consideration.  I hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

Jennifer M. Smith    

